0OI1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RID BRAZOS RDOAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

November 22, 1963

Mr. J. Gregory Merrion
Box 507
Farmington, New Mex!tco

Dear Mr. Merrion:

e have received copies of a Federal Notice of Intention to Drill
sor your #1-32 Canyon Large Unit well looated in the NE{ Section
15-2aN-6F, _

Thie well i{s within the horiszontal limits of the Ballard Fictured
Cliffs Pool and it will therefore be necessary that you cover the
Pictured Cliyrs Formation with cement behind the production casing.
Tou have not indicated your intention to do so.

wW{11 you please send two copies of a letter amend ing your casing
program ae indicated iIn order that we may have one for our flle
and one for the Santa Fe Office files.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Dtatrict #3
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Oc! OGC', Santa Fc, ”IH.
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